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Sandbanks Ferry – Return to service.  
 
We are delighted to announce that Bramble Bush Bay is returning to service this morning at 11am starting 
from the Poole side and resuming our normal schedule. 
 
As everyone is no doubt aware we have had numerous delays, the various teams involved have worked 
tirelessly to ensure that the ferry is ready for service. We have received all the certifications we require to 
return to service. 
 
Jason du Toit, the Sandbanks Ferry Company’s Managing Director, said “We would like to thank all of our 
staff and contractors for the work that they have put in and our customers for their patience. We 
understand and share the frustrations of the ferry being out of service. It has been a long and challenging 
road and we are pleased that we are now returning to service”. 
 
SFTC’s are available free of charge from the Ferry Office and the Toll Booths on Ferry Road. Further details 
can be found at https://www.sandbanksferry.co.uk/tolls/discounts. For any further enquiries on how to 
take advantage of this offer please contact the Ferry Office. 
 
Visit the Sandbanks Ferry Company at www.sandbanksferry.co.uk, follow us on Twitter at 
@sandbanksferry or on Facebook at www.facebook.com/sandbanksferry. 
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